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FALL RIVER – The United Way of Greater Fall River, Inc. is accepting applications for a total of $110,135  in Community Impact and “Investing in Families” funding, announced Michelle Pelletier of Jefferson Realty, and Chair of the Community Impact Grant Committee.  

Community Impact Grants are distributed to agencies that are implementing new, innovative programs to meet emerging needs in the Greater Fall River community.  To be eligible for Community Impact funds, an organization must be a nonprofit, 501 (c) (3) organization, have a current certificate of solicitation from the Commonwealth of Massachusetts and provide health and human service programs.  Before applying, agencies should note that Community Impact Grants are restricted to new programs or projects and will be funded on a one year only basis.  This year, the United Way’s Board of Directors has authorized a total of $50,135 for Community Impact Grants.

Additionally, the United Way is accepting applications for up to $60,000 in one-time funding for services in the community specifically addressing family issues related to health and education.  These “Investing in Families” grants may be for new or existing programs/services, providing support for a broad base of the needs of families in Greater Fall River.  
The funding cycle for both programs begins July 1, 2018, with quarterly payments through April 1, 2018. All applications for this special grant funding must be submitted by Monday, May 14th at 12:00 p.m. to 30 Bedford Street. 

Applications can be obtained at the United Way office located at 30 Bedford Street.  If any organization has questions regarding the application process, please contact Bob Horne, at (508) 678-8361.
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